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Changes to community psychological therapies services 

 

Across the boroughs of Southwark, 
Lambeth & Lewisham, there will be 
some changes to how psychological 
therapies are provided.  If you would 
like to find out what the proposed 
changes are and to give your 
feedback on them, please come 
along to this informal session . 
 

 
Date:     21st November 2011 
Time:    10.00 – 12.00 
Venue:  The Maudsley Hospital SE5 
To book a place and get details of the venue, please 
contact:   Alice Glover tel: 020 3228 0959  
                email: alice.glover@slam.nhs.uk 
 
If you are unable to come to the meeting and 
would like to know more, please contact  
Alice Glover (details above) 


